Reference: FS519628890
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 22/2204/FUL
Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus
basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sg.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.
three storey building comprising 893sg.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,
associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By
Name: Mr. John Orr

Address: 19 Warwick Close Hampton TW12 2TZ
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: Previous objections still stand.

The height is not in keeping with the locality and therefore contrary to the local plan.

The style of the buildings is also totally out of keeping with existing local buildings so contrary to the local plan.

The bulk, and proximity to the local Victoria terraced houses, is a particularly un-neighbourly form of development.
These objections were particularly highlighted in the Inspector's report when dismissing the appeal on a previous
application. This appeal identified false reasons for rejecting that application at council level. Councillors and Council
Officers need to note the inspector's comments relating to the effect on the locality and over bearing, over development

proposed which is widely objected to locally. Not taking note of these objections would leave a democratic disconnect to
the local electorate/population.



